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It seems to me that the discovery at this stage that their proposed grid connection is not
viable is a further indication that this proposal and the full implications of it have not been
fully considered. Moving the grid connection to an alternative location will impact on
many aspects of the scheme including environmental impact, noise and light pollution in a
very rural area, traffic disruption (both during the construction stage and for ongoing

maintenance of the site) etc.

The proposed delay of the preliminary meeting to a date just a few weeks away allows
insufficient time for proper assessment of these impacts and implications, either by
Sunnica or by the local communities affected by this scheme. Bearing in mind how close
we are to the summer holidays, I believe that a much longer delay of this meeting, to allow

time for proper assessment should be required.

Jacqueline Burke






